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Black River Progress toward Educational Goals – Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan

Black River administered both NWEA and Renaissance Learning testing to students
this fall, per our plan, the students are now undergoing and finishing the Mid-year
testing as required by the State of MI.

Those test results will be analyzed as soon as possible and progress will be reported
publicly on our Transparency Page of our website: blackriverpublicschool.org


